The Ecology Learning Center’s curriculum calls for a community-based approach to teaching and learning, and it is essential to student learning that teaching and learning be shaped by resources present within the local community. As such, the Ecology Learning Center has no plans to partner with any ESPs, EMOs, CMOs, or other school design providers. Plans for community partnerships are as outlined in Category 3, Section 12: Family and Community Involvement. While some of the Center’s curriculum and programs may be created or supported by paid community partners, the amount spent on such partnerships will not exceed $25,000 per year.
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